

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin office@ryeprimary.co.uk
01797 222825

Wednesday, 18th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

I write to inform you of a change of teaching staff in Dolphins class from Term 2 onwards.

Miss Brassleay, our Deputy Head teacher, has been a fantastic teacher in Marlin class on a Thursday and Friday. To this end, we would like to utilise Miss Brassleay's skills across all three, year 5 and 6 classes. Therefore, from term 2, Miss Brassleay will be teaching in key stage 2, but will be primarily supporting our Year 6 children as they prepare for the End of KS2 Tests.

This term, we have also been fortunate enough to have had an experienced year 5 and 6 teacher, teaching alongside Miss Brassleay on a Thursday and Friday. I am sure many of your children will have spoken about him; Mr Tom Sanders. We have been really pleased with how well Mr Sanders has quickly become part of the key stage two team, and as such, he will be joining us as our Thursday and Friday Dolphins class teacher, alongside Miss Turton, our existing Monday to Wednesday, Dolphins teacher. We are thrilled that we have been able to strengthen our year 5 and 6 team with the addition of Mr Sanders; allowing Miss Brassleay to be able to work with children from across all three classes.

I know you will warmly welcome Mr Sanders to the Rye Primary Family.

As always, please do contact me if you wish to discuss this matter further.

Kind regards

Headteacher

